
Quanta Computer Inc 
188 Wen Hwa 2nd Rd., Kuei Shan Hsiang, Tao Yuan Hsien 333, Taiwan 

Tel: 886 3 3272345, Fax: 886 943 180597 

 

Date: November 26, 2013 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

1435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: HFS-CS101 

 

We, Quanta Computer Inc, declare that the embedded software of our product, FCC ID: 

HFS-CS101, will disable BT4.0 operation permanently. BT4.0 operation will not be 

enabled/overridden by end users via any other mean. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                     

Joyce Kuo 

joyce.kuo@quantatw.com 

 


